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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meetings

Our next dinner meeting will be held Monday, June 11, at 6:30 pm at the Centerville 
Senior Center.  Our officers for the next Lions year will be installed.

Lions updated on Fish Fry

Lions received an update on the planning for the Fish Fry on
June 8 and 9 Monday evening May 14..  Treasurer Dennis
Stephen reported the banner that hangs across Main Street
has been updated with the Fish Fry dates costing only $17.
Worker  sign-up  sheets  were  passed  around  to  members.
Members were asked to bring two desserts to be sold.

A  thank  you  note  was  read  from  Shriners  Hospitals  for
Children for a gift  from the club in memory of Karen Burdette,  daughter of Lion Bill
Felker.

Annual Centerville Fish Fry
   and Pork Tenderloins

     June 8 and 9
  Dan's Fish Fry Service of Huntington, Indiana will prepare All You Can Eat
Fish  or Pork Tenderloin sandwiches. Menu includes Hamburger or Hot Dog,

Baked Beans, Chips, Applesauce, Dessert and Drink.

Centerville Christian Church Fellowship Hall                  Friday 4 pm to 7:30 pm 
111 North Morton Avenue, Centerville, IN                     Saturday 11 am to 7:30 pm  
                                                             
                                                                     Pre-sale tickets $10 - $11 at the door

                                   
 

Future meetings and events
 June 25 – Family Picnic
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